
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

The City of Richmond City Commission will conduct a public hearing on 

Monday June 15, 2015 at 4:30 PM at City Hall Annex, 600 Morton Street, 

Richmond, Texas as required by state law.  The purpose of the public hearing 

will be to consider input on the adoption of the Richmond Unified Development 

Code (“UDC”).  Members of the public are invited to attend the hearing to 

provide their comments for or against the proposed UDC. The UDC will be 

made available for public inspection at City Hall during normal business hours 

or on the following web address http://online.encodeplus.com/regs/richmond-

tx/index.aspx.  The Richmond Unified Development Code will be considered at 

the July 20, 2015 Regular Scheduled Commission Meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

  

 

 

 

PLEASE PUBLISH AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  

http://online.encodeplus.com/regs/richmond-tx/index.aspx
http://online.encodeplus.com/regs/richmond-tx/index.aspx

